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A Budget Workshop of the Northampton Township Board of Supervisors was held on November 
14, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Members of the Board present were: 
 Adam M. Selisker  
 Barry Moore 

Dr. Kimberly Rose               
 Paula Gasper 
 Robert Salzar 
 
Others present were: 

Robert M.  Pellegrino, Township Manager 
William Wert, Assistant Manager 
Alex Nagy, Assistant to the Manager 
Julie Narisi, Finance Director 
 

Chairman Selisker stated the purpose of tonight’s meeting is to discuss the proposed 2025 draft 
preliminary budget.  The budget discussions began at 6:00 p.m.  
 
Mr. Pellegrino presented the budget and the Board had the opportunity to ask questions and 
offer input. No official action was taken. There was no public comment.  
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:52  pm. 
 
 
       Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
       Paula Gasper, Secretary 
          


